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I refer to my letter to you of 8,October 1973 concerning the United Nations 
$f> 

military observers in the Suez Canal sector, which was circulated to the Security 
Council as document S/11013. 

Late on the evening of 8 October you informed me that, during the 
corwlltations which you had held with the members of the Security Council on this 
matter it ms~e&,.&h&-, 3 __._ in the circumstances,J~ accede to thmest of 
the Go-vernment of Egypt. By this Setter I wish to confirm this understanding. 

Kurt WALDEEIM 
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